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May 2025 Edition 
 

The Eyrie 
 
Greensville Elementary School (289-345-4556) 

 

greensville@hwdsb.on.ca  

 

@TheEyrie625 

 
The Eyrie, is a monthly newsletter with updates about recent and upcoming school 

items/events. Each edition is posted to our school website at the end of each month. Please 

subscribe, https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/greensville  
 

 

Dear Families, 

As we bid farewell to the month of May, we enter June with growing 

anticipation and excitement. This will be the last issue of The Eyrie for 

the 2024/2025 school year – hard to believe!  

It’s been so nice seeing families out and about supporting school 

events and making plans for year-end activities. Thank you for your 

collective efforts to make this school year a successful and 

memorable one.  

With a month to go, let’s continue to rally around students and help 

them cross the finish line with a sense of accomplishment and joy! 

In Service, 

  Ms. J. Miscas 

Principal                        

 

Office Updates:  

➢ Educational Assistant, Mr. Liberty continues to cover Mrs. 

Kott’s absence until the end of June. We will welcome her 

back in September. At this time, both Mr. Liberty and Mrs. Alon 

Jino remain in temporary EA positions with us.  

➢ Miss Milheirao (Grade ¾) and Mrs. Conceicao (Grade 4/5) will 

complete their temporary teaching assignments with us at the 

end of June. We thank them for the care they’ve shown 

students and their efforts to engage learners inside and 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 4 

Commencement Lawn Signs 

available for pick-up (June 4-10) 

Last day to sign out a library book 

June 6 

PA Day      

June 10 

   HWDSB Intermediate Track Meet 

June 12 

Sub Day 

June 13 – Kinder Concert 

June 19 – HWDSB Junior Track Meet 

June 23 – Grade 8 Commencement   

   June 25 – Final Reports Home 

   June 26 – Last Day of School 

   June 27 – PA Day          

                     

Happy Summer Holidays! 

Sept 2 – First Day of School 
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outside of the classroom. We wish them both well as they pursue further employment within 

HWDSB.  

➢ After a very full and rich career in education, Mrs. O’Connell (Grade 2) will be retiring at the end 

of June! She has been at Greensville for many years and has built meaningful relationships with 

many of our families and community members. I know her students and colleagues will miss her. 

We wish her a happy and healthy retirement! 

 
 

Final Reports: Student Report Cards will be sent home on June 25th. Please note, all class placements (for next 

year) are relayed via the Parent Portal during the last week of August. Teachers will not be sharing that 

information beforehand as there is always the potential for staffing changes over the summer. An updated 

staff list and school organization will be shared with families when I return from summer holidays.  

Library Books: The last day for students to sign-out a library book is June 4th. After this date, please be sure that 

school books are returned promptly. It’s important to inform your child’s teacher of any book damage so that 

it can be addressed. As well, if a book has gone missing, we ask that families cover the cost of replacing the 

item.  

Grade 5 Millgrove Transition Day: This annual event allows grade 5 students from both Millgrove and 

Greensville to meet in person and engage in team-building activities. Students have already interacted as 

pen-pals throughout the year; however, this will be the first occasion for them to meet. The morning will be 

spent at Greensville then all students will travel back to Millgrove for the afternoon. This year, there will be a 

full-day of activities for students to help them build new friendships and lay the ground work for sharing grade 

6 classes next year.  

Concert Band Update: Earlier this month, our amazing student concert band, under the stellar leadership of 

Ms. Sanders, won SILVER at this year’s national competition. What a huge accomplishment – congratulations! 

We are so proud of the band’s success and very grateful for Ms. Sanders’ expertise, guidance and 

dedication. 

A few pictures to share from Jump Rope for Heart, Open House and the Director & Superintendent’s visit…  

                     

 

                        

Have a wonderful June! 


